
This is the last Newsletter of
2024.  We wish you all a 

safe and relaxing holiday season!
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Thursday, December 19
1:00 p.m. in the Gym

Admission:  By Donation
Visit the Student Winter Market
in the Library prior to and after

the Concert!

K-6 Christmas Concert

Upcoming Events

December 12: Festive Sweater Day &
Holiday Lunch.  

      A huge thank you to Northback for 
      donating the turkeys, Blairmore Lions 
      for the chafing dishes and Country 
      Encounters for the warming station!

December 13:  Davis Dodge Coloring
Contest entries due
Bookmark Contest until December
13!  Design a winter themed
bookmark! The winning design for
each age group will be available for
the whole school to color in January.
Entry forms available in the Library.  
December 16: Gingerbread House
Decorating Contest (10 teams that
signed up) 
December 20:  Pajama & Movie Day!
Free popcorn for K-6!  A small
concession will be open to
purchase other treats for $1 to $2.

Sabre Athletics

Good luck to our Jr. Girls who are
competing in the F.P. Walshe

Tournament and Sr. Boys competing
at Nobleford this weekend.
Sports Booster Bottle Drive

January 6-17, 2025
A stock trailer will be parked in the

school lot for donations or call Eliza
Grose at 403-627-9489 for pick up.

Please check the Lost & Found for any
missing items before the winter break.

Ski Academy Society 50/50 Raffle
$5.00 per ticket, only 1000 tickets printed!

Raffle tickets may be purchased from
any LSA family or at the Office.

Draw will take place on  February 13, 2025,
at the Lundbreck Community Hall.


